UPGRADE YOUR
|.D. CARD!

Victoria University is upgrading its 1.D. card
system from magnetic strip to proximity cards.

This means students and staff must get their
cards replaced.

* Card Distribution point for ALL STUDENTS
is located in the Murphy Building,
3rd Floor Foyer, Kelburn Campus

* The new cards for ALL STUDENTS will be
issued from 20 February to 10 March

* You must pick up your new 1.D. card.
It will not be delivered to you!

The new 1.D. cards will be issued to all new and returning
students. Returning students should exchange their old card
for a new one. Staff cards will be issued in March and April.

For further information contact the Facilities Management Service Desk on 04-463 6600




